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EBAE'/88/201 

August 11, 1988 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Acting Secretary 

Subject: Absence of the Deputy Managing Director 

The Deputy Managing Director will be absent from the Fund 
beginning Monday, August 15 through Friday, August 26, for a period of 
vacation. Until the return to the Fund of the Managing Director, 
Mr. Frenkel will serve as Temporary Acting Managing Director on August 15 
and 16, and Mr. Van Houtven from August 17-19, 1988. The Managing 
Director and the Deputy Managing Director will be available to return to 
the Fund on short notice should the need arise. 

Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 
Division Chiefs 




